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SITUATION REPORT ON EARNED ALLOWANCES 

This is to inform all staff that the payment of earned allowances by the 

Federal Government is yet to be actualized.  

It is pertinent to state that Management HAS NOT received any cash 

backing on the said allowances. 

Management is, however, optimistic and will continue to make all 

necessary efforts to facilitate the release of the cash backing by the 

Government with the eventual payment of the allowances. 

Management appreciates the understanding and cooperation of staff in 

this regard. 

Thank you 

 

Olujimi I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 

Registrar  


